
March 3, 2003

Janis E. Fischer
Regulatory Auditor
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 MadisonStreet-- #440 - - -
PO box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Dear Janis:

Thank you kindly,

Amy Berlin
Project Administrator - Regulatory
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MOPSC Letter dated February 26, 2002 - Annual Report

SBC Long Distance
5850 W. Las Positas Blvd .
Pleasanton, CA 94588
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Per our conversation earlier today, I would like to clarify the annual report I
submitted to the Missouri Public Service Commission by Southwestern Bell
Communications Services, Inc. (SBCSI) for 2002 business.

SBCSI holds two certified dba's; namely, Southwestern Bell Long Distance and
SBC Long Distance. The holder of the financial books is under the name
Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc. The two dba's mentioned
above are used solely for marketing purposes. There are no financials associated
with the dba's.

If you wish to discuss further, please contact me at 925-468-5923 .
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